
 

 

Newsletter 8th Of September 2023 
Volume 8 Issue  12 

HEART BEAT 

1 

 

 

Dear Members of the Sacred Heart Community, 
 

On Friday, May 10th, our school community celebrated Mother's Day 
with a special breakfast followed by a heartfelt liturgy. This event served 
as a meaningful tribute to the remarkable Mothers and female 
caregivers of Sacred Heart, whose invaluable influence profoundly 
enriches the lives of our students. We thank these exceptional 
individuals for their unwavering love, support and dedication to our 
school community. 
 

As we celebrate Mother's Day this coming Sunday, we reflect on the role 
of Mary, the Mother of Jesus. Mary is a shining example of love, 
devotion and selflessness. She embodies the values that we hold dear at 
Sacred Heart and reminds us of the importance of faith, family and 
community. As we celebrate this special day, let us remember Mary and 
the many Mothers who work tirelessly to nurture and support their 
children. I would like to extend my gratitude to all the Mothers and 
female carers in our community and thank you for your unwavering love 
and dedication that you give to your child/children. I extend that 
gratitude to all females who play a role in the lives of our students and 
all of our female staff who are role models. 
 

Annual School Improvement Plan Update:  
 

The following information provides an update on how we as a School 
community are tracking in achieving our three Annual School 
Improvement Plan goals for 2024.  

We are a small school with a big heart, and we aspire to be a community 
of inspired and inspiring educators.   

We will: By the end of 2024, implement and embed a whole school 
pedagogical approach and teaching practice.  

This goal has been a central focus and we are currently in the process of 
reviewing our pedagogical approach and practices. We are pleased to 
report that we are on track to achieving this goal, with three key 
projects in place. These include the implementation of Clarity and 
Learning Alliance from Catholic Education NT, understanding how 
students learn based on the work of Science of Learning. Additionally, 
we are reviewing other successful systems and schools, with a particular 
focus on those in the Canberra and Goulburn Diocese. 

May God be your 

fountain of life 

to bless you and give 

you health and 

happiness,  

So that you may be a 

blessing to your 

family and to all who 

are in your care.  

 

May Jesus, the Son of 

Mary, be your 

Protector to give you 

strength and health 

and peace, so that 

you may be a refuge 

and haven for your 

family.  

 

May the Holy Spirit, 

the Lord and giver of 

life,  

give you joy in being 

a Mother and role 

model to your 

children.  

 

We ask this through 

Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 
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Strategic Direction: We are a small school with a big heart, and we aspire to authentically live out our Catholic identity. 

We will: By the end of 2024 have embedded a culture of faith filled, respectful and resilient learners. This will be reflected in 
an increase of Love One Another awards, the establishment of a School Choir and the implementation of a Pastoral Care and 
Wellbeing program in all classes. 

To achieve this goal, we have identified four key projects: the Art Show, School Choir, SWPB Policy and Framework House 
Identity. While all projects are essential, our primary focus has been on the Art Show, and we are pleased to report that we 
are on track to achieve this milestone.  

Strategic Direction: We are a small school with a big heart, and we aspire to be an inclusive and          intentional learning 
community. 

We will: By the end of 2024, embed practices to support students to achieve a year's worth of growth for a year's worth of 
learning in Literacy.  

We are making significant strides towards achieving our goal by the end of 2024. Through the expansion of intervention pro-
grams and ongoing monitoring of student achievements, particularly in Oral Reading Fluency (ORF), we have improved our 
ability to identify and support students who need additional assistance or extension. Three key projects—our Literacy Policy, 
Promotion of Literacy across the SH Community, and professional learning opportunities for staff—are driving our progress. 
These initiatives, coupled with our commitment to fostering a culture of Literacy within and beyond our school community, 
are laying a solid foundation for student success. We remain steadfast in our dedication to ensuring that every student 
achieves a year's worth of growth in Literacy, and we will continue to monitor our efforts closely to ensure success. 

Attendance 
 

I would like to remind everyone of the importance of attending school each day. Regular attendance is essential for your child 
to succeed academically and socially. By attending school regularly, they will have the opportunity to develop important skills, 
build strong relationships with teachers and peers, and gain a sense of belonging within our school community. Of course, we 
understand that there may be times when your child is unable to attend due to illness or other circumstances, and we do ask 
that if they are sick, they stay home. As a school our aim is to have an attendance rate of 90% or above and I am pleased to 
report we are at an attendance rate of 91% for the year. Well done to everyone! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

May the Sacred Heart of Jesus be everywhere loved. 

 

Stephen Versteegh 
Principal 
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SCHOOL INFORMATION AND UPDATES 

  

 CALENDAR 

 

WEEK 5 

 

 

WEEK 6 

PARISH FEAST 

DAY FRIDAY 

24TH OF MAY 

MASS AT 12PM 

ART SHOW 24TH 

OF MAY 

WEEK 7 

SCHOOL PHOTO 

DAY THURSDAY 

30TH MAY 

 

WEEK 8 

SACRED HEART 

DAY FRIDAY 7TH 

OF JUNE 

21 

 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091443498856  

Please like and share our new Sacred Heart Catholic Primary 

School Facebook Page. Please see the 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder to all 

families that we are an allergy 

aware school.  

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091443498856

